
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: July 19, 2021  
 
To: Chancery staff, priests and business managers  
 
From: Brad Wilson, Chief Financial Officer, Office of Finance 
 
Re:  New payroll manager – chancery and priests’ payroll 

           
 
After nine years of processing payroll for the chancery employees and all 
diocesan priests, Jeffery Dean announced his retirement. He will be relocating 
to the Chicago area. Please join me in thanking Jeffery for his contribution to 
the diocese during his decade long career with us. 
 
I am pleased to announce that Neema Mollel-Mbonika will add the duties of 
payroll manager to her current role as deposit and loan manager. Neema joined 
the Office of Finance in 2009 after earning her Master of Science in finance 
from the University of Maryland, College Park. Please join me in congratulating 
her on her expanded assignment. 
 


